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13 February 2023 
 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

Production Resumes 
  
 
Tombador Iron Limited (ASX:TI1) (the “Company”) refers to the announcement made on 
1 February 2023 regarding the temporary suspension to production following blockades 
on Bahia state public roads, which affected both inbound and outbound logistics.  
 
The Company advises that on 10 February 2023 (Brazil time) the blockades were 
removed and access for logistics to the Tombador mine site has been restored and 
production has resumed. 
 
Authorised for release by the board. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Abby Macnish Niven 
CFO & Company Secretary 
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